DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

From:

Sent: 1/03/2024 2:36:45 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED Onli e Submi ion
01/03/2024

MR Dick Dick Clarke
19 Foxall ST
Elanora Heights NSW 2101

RE: DA2023/1932 76 Willandra Road NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

Too much clearing, too little bushland left, too high a bushfire risk
The BAL rating requirements render this site unsuitable for the proposed development.





